CITY OF BURNABY

 \mathbf{E}

ENVIRONMENT COMMITTEE

HIS WORSHIP, THE MAYOR AND COUNCILLORS

RE: RECYCLING OF MILK CONTAINERS

RECOMMENDATION:

1. **THAT** Council forward a letter to Minister of Water, Land and Air Protection urging that an industry led stewardship program be established for the recycling of milk containers.

REPORT

The Environment Committee, at its Open meeting held on 2003 March 11, received a letter from Mr. Michael Horton, a Burnaby resident, expressing concern regarding the lack of a recycling outlet for items such as milk containers. Arising from discussion, the Committee requested that Council forward a letter to the Minister of Water, Land and Air Protection urging that an industry led stewardship program be established for the recycling of milk containers.

Respectfully submitted,

Councillor D. Johnston Chair

Councillor P. Calendino Vice Chair

Councillor C. Redman Member

:COPY - CITY MANAGER - DIRECTOR ENGINEERING